October 28, 2019

Dear Southwood Parents,

With the October snow storm, we have had to reschedule our school wide movie for the students. Our rescheduled date is set for this Friday, November 1. The extended recess for the students will also take place on this day. Here is the information that was previously provided to you on October 9, 2019.

As you might be aware, the students of Southwood School raised \$2212.00 for cancer research from this years Terry Fox Run. There were a number of incentives that were offered to the students if they surpassed certain dollar amounts. With this amount of money raised, the students have reached all of the incentive goals. Mr Kehler and Ms Johnson had their hair coloured PINK at Monday's assembly. On Friday, the students will be enjoying an extended recess and a school wide movie in the gym.

The movie chosen for the school wide event is "Toy Story 4". The movie is rated G and commentary regarding the movie is available on this website https://www.imdb.com/title/tt1979376/?ref =fn al tt 1. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this movie, please notify your child's teacher.

Thank you once again for supporting this great cause and be sure to congratulate your children on a job well done.

Please feel free to contact your child's teacher if you have any concerns or questions.



